
 

 

COUNCIL MEETING, 25 FEBRUARY 2021 

 
REPORT OF THE 

Cabinet  

PART I 

 

1.    2020 REVIEW OF THE HAMPSHIRE MINERALS & WASTE PLAN AND 
REVISED DEVELOPMENT SCHEME 

  

1.1 At its meeting on 9 February 2021, the Cabinet considered proposals relating 
to a review of the Hampshire Minerals & Waste Plan in terms of policy 
performance, compliance with the latest National Planning Policy Framework.   
 

1.2 Cabinet approved the conclusions of the 2020 Review of the Hampshire 
Minerals & Waste Plan as set out in the report and acknowledged the 
requirement and the timetable, set out in the Development Scheme, to 
undertake a partial update to the Plan, subject to agreement by the Plan-
making partner Authorities.  The Cabinet resolved to make a number of 
recommendations to the County Council.  The report considered by Cabinet is 
attached as Annex A to this Part I report. 
 
 

The full report to Cabinet can be found at the following link: 

Cabinet  

 

RECOMMENDATIONS 
 

a. That County Council endorses the conclusions of the 2020 Review of the 
Hampshire Minerals & Waste Plan as set out in the report and approves its 
publication following agreement by the Plan-making Authorities. 
 

b.  That County Council approves the Hampshire Minerals & Waste 
Development Scheme setting out the timetable and programme for the partial 
update of the Hampshire Minerals & Waste Plan to come into effect from 
March 2021, and authorises the work required to undertake this, subject to 
agreement by the Plan-making partner Authorities.  
 

 

 

https://democracy.hants.gov.uk/ieListDocuments.aspx?CId=134&MId=6502

